
 

To the Administrator Addressed 

 
The 86th 



 

 

Questions 

If you have any questions related to the Reading Advisory Committee, email 
earlychildhoodeducation@tea.texas.gov or email HB3info@tea.texas.gov.  

Sincerely, 
Jacquie Porter   
Statewide Director of Early Childhood Education 


